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A reminder re Eid 2019 
Please remember, all families wishing to request that their child attends EID celebrations can 
do so to cover one day absence from school. It is Department for Education guidance that no 

more than one day is given to any child for reasons of religious observance.  
 

The school asks that you inform the office about which day your child may take for Eid closer to 
the time and this is particularly important if your family is not following the Peckham Mosque 

guidance on the day of Eid 2019 

Key ‘Key’ Dates—June 2018 onwards 
1. Monday 3rd June—no school as teacher training day 

2. Tuesday 4th June—Summer Term restarts as usual   
(8.00 a.m. for Year Six and 8.45 a.m. for all children) 

3. Wednesday 5th or Thursday 6th June—Eid—see below 
 

+ due to Eid, the second Parent/Carer Communication for Camelot Primary 
(PC4CP) will now take place on Wednesday 12th June when all parents/
carers will be asked how they want the school’s behaviour and discipline  

policy and procedures to be written and applied going forward.                   
Very important discussions with Mr Robinson, the school’s Headteacher. 

Please note there are further key dates included in this newsletter overleaf 

 

The Southwark Champions 2019 
Camelot School, the current Southwark Athletics Champions, 

have added two new cups to their growing reputation for 
exceptional performances in all areas. This time, with great 

applause from Mr Imran and Mr Robinson, we are the  
Southwark Cricket Champions 2019. 



 

What’s coming up for our specially exceptional school? 

Please note parent/carer is greatly appreciated for all events 

Please also plan in to attend the School Summer Fair 
Friday 12th July 3.30—5.30 p.m.  

An afternoon to enjoy with the whole school community 



Important dates and events for the school going forward 
 

 

Tuesday 2nd July     End of Year Parents Evening 
 

Tuesday 16th July    Sports Day Year 1 to 6—Burgess Park 
 

Friday 19th July - End of academic year 2018/2019 - 12.45 p.m. 

 

 

 

Music date for 

your diary: 

Summer Term Concert 

Friday 12th July 

9.00 a.m.  

All music groups performing 

All parents/carers invited 

Please remember reading every day is at the heart of developing a 

child’s confidence, writing as well as providing them with an                 

opportunity to drift into imaginary worlds of excitement and enjoyment. 

Every day should be a reading day for all our children. 


